Gl
v,

Werner, Eileen

From: Dianna Thompson [Dthompso@yorkcity.org]
Sent: Thursday, January 29, 2009 2:09 PM

To: Werner, Eileen

Subject: Re: ETHICS CODE

Hi Eileen,

The City of York doesn't have an "ethics" code per se. We basically follow the code
established by the State Ethics Commission.

Dianna L. Thompson, York City Clerk
1 Marketway West, 3rd Floor

York, PA 17401

Phone: (717) 849-2246

Fax: (717) 849-2329

Email: dthompso@yorkcity.org

>>> "Werner, Eileen" <werner@allentowncity.org> 01/29/09 12:58PM >>>
Could you email or fax me a copy of your Ethics Code. My fax number is 610.437.7554. Thank
you.



